
 
City of Newton 

Lincoln Eliot School Building Committee 
 

Community Presentation 
for the  

Lincoln Eliot School Improvement Project 

June 17, 2021, 6:00 PM 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://newton-k12-ma-us.zoom.us/j/85453148294 

Meeting ID: 854 5314 8294 
Passcode: Newton 

 
The Lincoln Eliot School-NECP Building Committee invites you to a 
community meeting on June 17, 2021 to review the Lincoln Eliot School 
Improvement Project and plans for continuing project advancement 
through Feasibility Study.  
 
If you cannot attend this community meeting, the Committee encourages 
you to visit the Lincoln Eliot-Newton Early Childhood Center projects web 
site at http://lincolneliot-necp-projects.com. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you to discuss this important community 
project. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Alejandro Valcarce, AIA, 
Deputy Commissioner Newton Public Buildings at 
avalcarce@newtonma.gov or Mary Mahoney, Project Manager for Hill 
International, Owner’s Project Manager at marymahoney@hillintl.com.  

By City Clerk at 2:27 pm, Jun 10, 2021


